
SLNA DELEGATES MEETING – NOVEMBER 28, 2018 

President’s Report – Notes – S. McMillan – November 28, 2018 

 

1. Membership Fee – membership to approve rate proposed by board 

 

MOTION 

"That the 2019 SLNA membership fee remain the same as it was for 2018 -  $2.75/unit 

up to a maximum of $375 per building/home association - and that the fee for associate 

members remain at $30.00 per member." 

 

MOTION PASSED 

 

2. The SLNA has focused on ensuring our new councilors are aware of our priorities – today’s 

meeting is part of our orientation for Councillor Wong-Tam.  A little over a week ago our VP 

Sabina Sormova and myself met with our neighbourhood’s other Councillor, Joe Cressy.  Key 

topics we have stressed and continue to stress for our neighbourhood include:  

a. Improving the safety of our streets in the SL; 

b. Improving our lack of sufficient green space and working with us to come with solutions 

c. Mitigating the impact of the Metrolinx expansion work on residents in our 

neighbourhood; 

d. The King St. Pilot – we look forward to learning more about the year to date data and 

how we can improve the pilot so that it remains to benefit residents and businesses.  

e. We are seeking from our Councillors clarity on the strategy for addressing Homelessness 

in the area; 

f. Remember the North Market - we’ve been waiting a long time and we hope this will 

move forward with some haste; 

g. Our neighbourhood is in demand. People want to move here and we want to ensure 

that the city dedicates sufficient resources to reinforcing our Infrastructure so that it can 

adequately handle growth in this area.  

h. We’ve also mentioned to both Councillors the importance of protecting our section 37 

funds 

 

3. Quick update – I sent around the results from the Consultation we participated in as an 

Association regarding proposed plans for development at One Front St. West. Hopefully you all 

had a chance to review it. It’s helpful to see the feedback shared by your neighbours and just so 

you know the developer hopes to come back and speak with us in January. 

 

4. Holiday Decorations – east of Sherbourne along The Esplanade has been devoid of decorations. 

The Board approved $500 to be spent on decorations and the BIA was kind enough to secure 

decorations and install on light poles in that area for the SLNA. 

5. There will be a Reading of Dickens A Christmas Carol at our local Library on December 6 in the 

evening at 6:30 pm. Our Librarian Dulce is coordinating this local production and I’m so pleased 



to be one of the readers along with other residents in the area. 

 

6.  END OF MEETING for two tickets (for DELEGATES only) to the Sony Centre – for an SLNA 

delegate and a guest to see Dianne Reeves on December 4 at the George Weston Recital Hall 

(5040 Yonge St.). volunteer to collect names/business cards for bag. 

 


